
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
July 5, 2022 
 
John F. Hansley 
Deputy County Administrator 
Department of General Services 
County of Greenville 
301 University Ridge, Suite 2400 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
Dear Mr. Hansley, 
 
On behalf of Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District, the Board of Fire Control is writing to request that Greenville 
County Council adopt a resolution increasing the current millage from 25.3 to 27.5.   
 
Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District received a previous millage increase two years ago for the 2020-21 fiscal year. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. Should you need further information we 
ask that you contact myself, or our Chief of Fire, Michael Huppmann. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Todd Milam 
 
Todd Milam, Chairman 
Board of Commissioners 
Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District 
864-895-8855 
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